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Dates to Remember
October 4-10
Fire Prevention Week

October 7
Safe Routes To School Walk
@7:30 AM @ Casey's

October 9
Grade 4 to StarBase

District Spelling Bee
@9:30 am @ WUHS Library

October 12
Columbus Day/No Classes

October 16
Grade 4 to StarBase

October 17
KES Bottle Drive, 9-11 AM,
Killington Chamber of
Commerce Building, Route 4

October 21
KES School Picture Retake
Day

October 22
Grade 4 to StarBase

October 23
End of First Marking Period

October 27
Grade 4 to StarBase

November 4
KES K-6 to WUHS for Jared
Campbell performance

November 5
KES School Board of
Directors' meeting @8:15 am

November 6
Grade 4 to StarBase

November 11
No Classes/ Parent -Teacher
Conferences

KEEPERS' Ski and Winter
Gear Swap

November 25-27
No Classes/Thanksgiving
Recess

December 3
KES School Board of
Directors' meeting @8:15 am

December 15
KES Holiday Concert @6:30
pm in the gym
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KES Student Council Elections
Congratulations to the following newly elected officers for the KES Student

Council:

President: Otto Nisimblat

Vice President: Summer Walker

Treasurer: Logan Sudol
Recorder:

Taylor Blodorn

Thank you to Mrs. Knipes for acting as the interim Student Council Advisor.

International Safe Walk to School
Please join in the fun for the annual Safe Walk to School on Wednesday,

October 7th.

KES students and parents will

leave at 7:35 AM from

Casey's Caboose parking lot to walk the path through the woods up to

school.

Thank you to Jennifer Conley for continuing her role as our Safe Routes to

School Champion.

Parking Lot Safety

Thank you to everyone for being mindful of the importance of safety in the

school parking lot, especially during arrival/dismissal.

Please remember

that the lane directly in front of the school is a fire lane and only for live
drop off and pick up, without leaving your vehicle unattended, so that traffic

flow is uninterrupted.

Additionally, parking is prohibited around the perimeter of the island where
the sugar shack is located. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated as we
partner in keeping children safe.

Mary Guggenberger, Principal

OMYA & Marble Museum Field Trip for Grades 3-6

By Ms. Murray, Grade 4 Teacher
It was a beautiful, sunny day for a tour of the OMYA Quarry in Florence,
Vermont and the giant piles of calcium carbonate sparkled in the early fall
sun. Andy Mcintosh, an employee at OMYA headquarters, was kind
enough to take Killington's 3rd-6th graders on a tour of the quarry. For



some, this was their first time learning about rocks and quarrying in
Vermont, while others have been studying rocks and soils in Vermont since
the start of the year. The students were able to pick out a piece of rock
from the quarry to take home (Brownie Points for remembering what kind of
rock that was! Sedimentary, igneous, or metamorphic).

After a lovely picnic on the green in Proctor, we made our way into the
Vermont Marble Museum. Our guides, chaperones, and teachers led the
students through the museum in search of fun facts about the marble
industry in Vermont. At one point, the Vermont Marble Company was the
largest of its kind in the world! We were also able to watch the Marble
Museum's head sculptor at work in his shop-some lucky students even got
to take a piece of sculpture home! Thanks to our chaperones and bus driver
who ensured that we made it to our destinations safely.
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Who Wants To Be a KES Superstar?
Since the start of the school year, all KES Superstars are learning exactly
what they need to do to be respectful, responsible, and safe. Students
practice these behaviors daily. To celebrate all of their hard work, the whole
school squeezed into the 5th grade classroom to participate in a special
game show, Who Wants to Be a KES Superstar?

The game show was hosted by a unique guest host named Albert
Milkyway, an "expert" in Superstar behavior. Select students from each
grade participated in the game show as contestants, answering difficult
questions such as, "When you are getting ready to go to school in the
morning, what should you have with you?" and "When leaving the cafeteria
after lunch, how should you move down the hall?" The audience
enthusiastically cheered their classmates on and even helped answer
questions! The contestants passed with flying colors and earmed 380 stars






